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Our first Winter Walk Day was a great success. The Golden Circle partnered with the Central 
Alberta Falls Prevention Coalition to host this contest on February 2, 2022. There were several 
prizes available and we would like to thank everyone who participated and sent in your contest 
entries! Here are a few of this year's participants who braved the extreme cold warnings and 
participated in this years #WinterWalkDay! We can't wait for next years event!

L-R: Elaine Schreiner, Bonnie Lewis, Golden Circle Community 
Outreach Program Coordinator & Tammy Wotton, Nurse Next 
Door Community Engagement Assistant

Lindsay Wiebe, Winter Walk Day Contest Winner! 

Karin Gonzalez Hamon, Winter Walk Day Contest Winner!

L-R: Individual male & Laurie M, Winter Walk Day Particpants

Sun Dog in Red Deer, Entry from Liesel, Winter Walk Day 
Contest Winner!

https://www.facebook.com/elaine.schreiner.7?__cft__[0]=AZWTfoxhRQxbN0XGAi1D_xR4Bm723kzcjWu5hPnwk-uVWyICICagemxRpUiFn1Dld2xWx_M7pFuS-gR9aEV2bJOdW2_k2T38W7z7aT5OULg86ceTjOkwoRk2zSNo-1hlZQi0V6ETv8woeHHv7e804Z17&__tn__=-]K-R

